

10 November 1980

Prof. Arnold Adelberg
Department of Mathematics
Grinnell College
Grinnell, IA 50112

Dear Arnold:

We can't wait until February 15. Let's try to make our own arrangements as soon as possible at an alternate location. (Collins, Kirkwood, Mt. Mercy, or Cornell.) If you wish, A. M. or I could contact Murray Goemaat at Collins. We can include a brief summary of our negotiations with the letter I send out in December.

Best regards,

E. James Peake

EJP:bh